
 

Principal Weekly Message –May 12th 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  I 

have several announcements to bring to your attention.  As usual this message is also 

posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under 

PARENTS. 

1. Happy Mother’s Day to all those folks who serve in this role.  

2. Single Subject Acceleration The nomination window for Single Subject 

Acceleration opens May 5 and closes May 18 at 5:00 pm. Those wishing to test to 

accelerate a student one grade level in EITHER ELA OR Math, please send 

nomination email to Mrs. Oates (moates@wcpss.net) during the window. This is 

open to students K-5. For more information, please go to 

http://wakeacceleration.weebly.com/ Please Send it in and have the office put it 

in Mrs. Oates's mailbox. 

3. Proposal to go multi-track in 2018-19 has been put on hold. The WCPSS School 

Board wants to gather more information regarding impact of proposed calendar 

changes. We will remain Single-Track 4 for 2017-18. 

4. Mark your calendars—Volunteer Lunch is scheduled for Friday, June 9 from 11-2. 

5. Mom & Pop Fitness Shop will be Tuesday, May 16th from 6:30-7:30pm in the gym 

at LMES. Come on out and learn about the fitness assessments your child 

completes in PE. 

6. 5th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be Thursday, June 29th at 2:15pm. 

7. EOG Testing Tuesday, June 20th for 3rd-5th Reading, Wednesday, June 21st for 3-5th 

Math, Friday, June 23rd for 5th Science 

I hope you have a wonderful week. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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